PRESBYTERIANS SUPPORTING CHRISTIAN EDUCATION
Continuing the legacy of the Presbyterian School of Christian Education
Thanks for your interest in Presbyterians Supporting Christian Education. This program hopes to provide collegial, personal, and professional support for those engaged in ministry.  In 2024, the program will provide two different types of cohorts:  one for professional educators, volunteer educators, and pastors; the second for Commissioned Ruling Elders (CRE/CP), those persons serving as solo pastors in small congregations.  Cohorts will meet together monthly for a year and will be guided by a facilitator. Click on the Program description below for more information, and submit your application by November 30, 2023 for this innovative opportunity.
Program Description for Educator Cohorts
Application for Educator Cohorts

Program Description for CRE Cohorts
Application for CRE Cohorts
